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SCE looks forward to working with CAISO/EIM members on revising the scope and structure of the EIM 

Governing Body through the EIM governance review process.  SCE plans to participate in the nomination 

process of candidates from whom the Governance Review Committee members will be selected 

ultimately by the Board of Governors and EIM Governing Body for appointment. 

SCE looks forward to working with the Board of Governors, EIM Governing Body and stakeholders 

towards the success of this process.  SCE continues to support the EIM and exploring enhancements to 

make the CAISO’s markets more efficient for both California and the region. 

 

 


